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This  week at  The Br idge  
 

Sunday   5th June 9.00am 

10.30am 

10.30am 
 

Morning Worship –Rev Ruth Wilson 

Holy Communion- Rev Glenn Reading 

Café Church in the Memorial Hall 
 

 

Tuesday 7th June  10.00am 

6.30pm 

7.00pm 

Little Fishes 

Girls Brigade in the Memorial Hall 

Mothers Union 

Wednesday   8th June    9.30am 

7.45pm 

Holy Communion   
Everywomans Circle  
Subject  Dorothy Clive Garden    
Speaker   Marcus Chilton - Jones  
 

Thursday 9th June 1.00 pm Funeral  of  Sheila Sullivan 

 Friday  10th June 6.30pm  Boys Brigade in the Memorial Hall 

Sunday   12th June 9.00am 

10.30am 

10.30am 

6.00pm 

Holy Communion- Rev Glenn Reading 

Holy Communion- Rev  Nasief Kawar 

Café Church in the Memorial Hall 

Family Service Rev Ruth Wilson 

 

 

www.thebridgeredditch.co.uk 

Music for 5 June 2016     
Organ Prelude V1     Stanford 
 Andante in D     Mendelssohn 
 
Hymn We have a gospel to proclaim  532    Old and New 
 How sweet the name of Jesus sounds 220 
 I am the bread of life    222 
Choir Bind us together, Lord     60 
 Blest are the pure in heart     63 
 Lead us, heavenly Father   293 
 
Organ Air      Boely 

A warm welcome to our services today especially 
if this is your first visit to The Bridge. 

Rev Glenn Reading  Tel: 01527 894436 / 0796 4282278 
Rev Ruth Wilson  Tel: 01527  541885  

OPEN CHURCH  

The church is open again every Thursday and Friday morning between  
10.00am and 12.00 noon. Two people are ‘on duty’ for each session, to 
welcome any visitors. These times coincide with the charity shop and 
café in the Memorial Hall, so a cup of coffee is also available. 

People visit for a variety of reasons - out of interest to look at the 
beautiful church and windows, or for a time of quiet, and maybe to 
light a candle and say a prayer. 

Can you help with this by offering to be on the rota - perhaps once or 
twice a month for one of the sessions? If you can help, or want more 

TIME FOR PRAYER 
An informal prayer meeting will be held  on Tuesday 7th June 

 at 10.30am  at 104 Malvern Road, the home of Pam Mills. 

Everyone is welcome to come to this gathering to pray for the work of 

the church and other needs. 

“Praise the Lord, O my soul. I will praise the Lord all my life ; I will 
sing praise to my God as long as I live. Blessed are those whose 

hope is in the Lord his God”  
Psalm 146 vv1,2,5 

WELCOME 

 5th June 2016 



CAN YOU HELP?      IS THIS YOU? 
7Å ÁÒÅ ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ÁÎ ÁÄÄÉÔÉÏÎÁÌ MAGAZINE DISTRIBUTOR ÔÏ ÄÅÌÉÖÅÒ    4ÈÅ 

"ÒÉÄÇÅ -ÁÇÁÚÉÎÅ ÅÁÃÈ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÔÏ $58&/2$ #,/3%Ȣ 

)Æ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÈÅÌÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÉÓ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔ 0ÁÔ .Å×ÅÙ ÏÒ 2ÏÇÅÒ ,ÉÎÇȢ 

/&&%24/29 %.6%,/0%3 
 

4ÈÅ ×ÅÅËÌÙ ÏÆÆÅÒÔÏÒÙ ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÔÁÒÔ ÉÎ *ÕÎÅ 
ʧʣʦʫ ÁÒÅ ÎÏ× ÁÖÁÉÌÁÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÃÏÌÌÅÃÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈƚ 
)Æ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ Á ÔÁØ ÐÁÙÅÒ ÈÁÖÅ ÙÏÕ ÃÏÎÓÉÄÅÒÅÄ ʎ'ÉÆÔÉÎÇ 
!ÉÄÉÎÇʎ ÙÏÕÒ ×ÅÅËÌÙ ÇÉÖÉÎÇÓơ &ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÄÅÔÁÉÌÓ ÁÂÏÕÔ 
ÔÈÅ ×ÅÅËÌÙ ÏÆÆÅÒÔÏÒÙ ÅÎÖÅÌÏÐÅ ÓÃÈÅÍÅ ÏÒ ʎÇÉÆÔ 
ÁÉÄÉÎÇʎ ÙÏÕÒ ÄÏÎÁÔÉÏÎÓ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÓÐÅÁË ÔÏ 4ÅÒÒÙ "ÉÌÌ ÏÒ 
+ÅÎ 0ÏÙÎÅÒƚ 

VISION DAY FEEDBACK 
At the last Church Council it was decided by the members that a 
weekday evening rather than a weekend afternoon was the preferred 
option for the Vision Feedback session.   As Glenn and Ruth take their 
annual summer holidays at different times this has made finding a 
mutually convenient week night date a bit tricky.   However, please will 
you put Monday 5th September into your  diar ies?   We will meet in the 
Church building at 7.30pm.  

CHARITY SHOP  
The Charity Shop will be closed on 9th June because of Sheila Sullivanôs 
funeral. This will allow volunteers to attend Sheilaôs funeral and also 
release the Memorial Hall car park. 

Please give any items for inclusion in this weekly news-sheet by Wednesday of each 
week, to Matthew Bailey or Roger Ling  

or send them via email to: bailey_matt@btinternet.com and roger.j.ling@virginmedia.com 

SUMMER  ROTA    NOW AVAILABLE  
 

Please collect from the back of the church. 

MU BIG BREAKFAST 
 

I realised this morning that I had yet again forgotten to advise you that 
the MU Big Breakfast raised £166 for MU funds. Enormous thanks to 
everyone who supported us. We really enjoyed the event, and we 
understand from feedback from our customers that they enjoyed the 
morning as well. 
Best wishes, 
Judith 

TRENTHAM  GARDENS OUTING 
 

Seats are available for the Mothersô Union outing to Trentham  Gardens, Stoke on 
Trent on Tuesday 16th August.  

This venue has a Shopping Village, Gardens and a Monkey Forest.. 
 

The coach leaves from outside  the church at 9.30am and leaves Trentham Gardens 
at 4.00pm for the return journey. 

Price £20 includes entrance to Gardens. 
Contact Dot Marriott  450714 
Or      Pat Newey      545244 

St Augustineôs Choir  will be singing at St Peterôs Crabbs Cross on 
6th July at 7.30pm . All are welcome to this event.   


